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February 1, 2019 
Dear Reader, 
 

“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted.” ~ Aesop 

 

Thank you community for always taking care of our students and school needs! 
 
District News:  
 

1. Whiz Kids Competition – Thank you PTC for providing a snack bar during our Whiz Kids’ Competition! You 
ladies are beyond amazing! Our Whiz Kids team members were: John Beam, Wyatt Rankin, Gracie Black, 
Leo Cole, Emily Manrique Guerra, Spencer Corum, Makailey Bonas, Seth Antista, and Eliana Comer! Next 
month I will share the outcomes of this competition.  

2. KEDS Program: Our KEDS program is taking place during this school year, 2018-2019! Mrs. Beam and her 
pre-K students made adorable decorations for the holidays! If you have a student that will turn 5 by 
September 2, 2019, please come in and register her/him and join our Pre-K program. 

3. The “Twin Oaks Nextdoor Neighbor” will post our monthly Newsletters. Please remember that we list our 
calendar markers on the Newsletter. Our web page will also have the monthly postings. Thank you! 

4. Educational Foundation: Please come out and join the Caliente Educational Foundation! Caliente 
Educational Foundation, thank you for your dedication each year! You are such a vital and intricate part of 
our students’ and staff’s lives! You have provided many educational tools and resources over the years for 
our students to become successful! Thank you for your unconditional love and multiple hours of donated 
time!  

5. Sacramento/San Francisco Trip – This year I will be taking the 6-8th graders to Sacramento/San Francisco, 
March 25-28th, 2019. If you or someone you know wants to donate money toward this trip, please contact 
Piute Mtn. School – 867-2301. The cost per student this year will be $671.00. This cost will cover their 
lodging, train tickets, $21. per day for meals, and museum entries!  

 
Whoopi Goldberg said, “If every American donated five hours a week, it would equal the labor of 20 million      

fulltime volunteers.” 
***Please take time to check us out on our web page at; calienteschooldistrict.org 

 
Calendar Markers 

 
February 4 – Mid Quarter Grade Time 

February 11 – No School President’s Day  
February 12 – Board Meeting – 6:30 pm 

February 18 – No School - President’s Day 
February 20 – Bullying/Cyber Bullying Assembly 9 am – 2nd – 4th, 10:05 am - 5th-8th - parents are welcome to 

listen 
February 28 – Whiz Kids Competition at Piute Mtn. School! 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support! 
Kathleen S. Hansen 
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